
 Grand Opening of New Play Equipment on Edlesborough Green 

 

 
On Saturday 23rd September Cllr Booth was ably assisted by children of the Parish in officially opening the 
new play equipment on Edlesborough Green. 
 

 

 
 
EPC thanks Cllr Booth for taking the lead on this project. EPC gives thanks to the numerous parishioners who 
engaged with the project by joining an initial working party, completing questionnaires, or responding to 
consultations. 
 


